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Please...

Protect net metering, which allows solar customers to feed electricity they don’t use 
back into the power grid, preserving the right of all Floridians to install solar panels on 
their homes and businesses without being subject to punitive fees and charges by 
power companies.

Allow Florida residents to save money on their electricity bills through third-party 
sales of solar power, where solar businesses pay for and install solar systems on 
individual properties and sell the electricity generated to the customer at a fixed rate.

And especially… move our state away from expensive and polluting new fossil fuel 
and nuclear power plants by integrating cost-effective solar energy instead, and by 
offering incentives for people to install solar panels.

Thank you,
Carole Walsh
Pembroke Pines, FL

mailto:carolewalshgraphics@gmail.com
mailto:LTAN@PSC.STATE.FL.US

